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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

Thank you for all of your (and the children’s) amazing efforts in making our World Book Day a 

brilliant day.  There was a real buzz in every class yesterday.  The children enjoyed taking part in a 

class competition where every class had to create a life-size model of a fictional character.  They 

also enjoyed writing their own poems, making a bookmark and taking part in a quiz.  Take care and 

have a lovely weekend.  Mr. Wilkinson 

 

Notices & Reminders 

Wednesday 19th March – Year 6 trip to 

Southport.  Have you given permission 

on ParentPay?  All children will need a 

packed lunch. 

 

Thursday 20th March: Year 3 are going 

to Sale Waterside to take part in a 

Singing Festival.  They need to be at 

school for 8:30am (arrive between 

8:20am – 8:30am).  They need to wear 

their full school uniform and bring in a 

pair of trainers for P.E. Have you given 

permission on ParentPay? 

 

 

Book Fair 

The book fair will be open in school from 

Monday 10th March until Thursday 13th 

March. The morning sessions are for 

children only, between 8:30am – 8:45am.  

Parents/carers are invited to the book fair 

after school until 3:45pm. You will be able to 

pay with cash or card.  Parents/carers are 

to enter through the main office doors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject Showcase – Wednesday 2nd April 

The children are going to be showcasing their 

learning from either history or geography.  This is 

an opportunity for you to come and find out what 

the children have been learning. 

 

Year 4: 9:30am – 10:10am 

 

Year 3: 10:40am – 11:20am 

 

Year 5: 1:20pm – 2:00pm 

 

Year 6: 2:20pm – 3:00pm 

 

 

Comic Relief – Friday 21st March 

 

The School Council have decided to fundraise for Comic Relief.  All of the donations will be split 

between Comic Relief and VR headsets. They would like the children to: 

 

• Dress Up – wear as much RED as possible, including hats, scarves and glasses (face paint & 

temporary hair dye can also be worn) or they come dressed as their idol. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

On Monday 10th March, the school nurse will be 

in school from 8:30am-9:30am in the hall.  This 

is an opportunity to gain information, advice or 

signposting to support in mental health, sleep or 

diet etc.  Appointments are not necessary and 

you are welcome to come into school and see the 

school nurse when you drop off your 

child/children. 
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